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Peter Best

From: Cheryl Coon <cherylfcoon@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 15, 2020 6:27 PM
To: Peter Best
Subject: 6th email with relevant testimony from 2016 variance application
Attachments: 50280 SSDP Philips E-mail Attachment 2 082916.JPG; 50280 SSDP Philips E-mail

082916.pdf; 50280 SSDP Stafford E-mail 090216.pdf; 50280 SSDP Weaver, D E-mail
083016.pdf; 50280 SSDP Weaver E-mail 083016.pdf; 50280 SSDP Wysong-Ziemba
Dock Public Comment.pdf; Recommended documents from 2016 file.docx

Dear Peter,
In our conversation on Friday, in answer to my question about inclusion of the 2016 file, you noted that none of the
submissions to the 2016 file would be included in the 2020 application.  Because the two applications were essentially
identical with regard to neighborhood concerns, most of the 2016 public testimony is relevant.  Accordingly, I hereby
request that the attached testimony submitted in 2016 be included in the 2020 record.

This is my final email with attachments.  However, because it's possible that I've missed something, I also attach a list of
the relevant testimony from 2016 that I am asking be included in the 2020 record.

Please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,
Cheryl Coon
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